
  
  

 
 
 
 
Mr Michael Fitzpatrick 
Pierse & Fitzgibbon 
Solicitors 
Market Street 
Listowel 
Co. Kerry 
 
 
 
 
30 August 2006 W0224-01   

re:  Notification in accordance with Section 42(2) of the Waste Management Acts, 1996 to 
2005, of a proposed decision on  a waste licence application in respect of a facility at Listowel 
Civic Amenity Centre, Tanavalla Industrial Estate,  Tralee Road, Listowel 

Dear Mr. Fitzpatrick, 

Accompanying is a copy of the Agency’s notification of its proposed decision on the waste 
licence application from Kerry County Council in respect of a facility at Listowel Civic 
Amenity Centre, Tanavalla Industrial Estate, Garryantanvally, Tralee Road, Listowel.  The 
Agency considered your submissions on the application, in accordance with the Waste 
Management Acts, 1996 to 2005, before making the proposed decision. 

The notification and the accompanying copy of the proposed decision, set out the details of the 
proposed decision in accordance with Section 42 of the Waste Management Acts, 1996 to 2005 
and the relevant Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations. 

It is important to note that any objection to a proposed decision/request for an oral hearing 
must be received by the Agency before the expiration of the appropriate period as 
specified in the accompanying notification.  An objection/request for an oral hearing must be 
made either by sending the objection or request by prepaid post to the Agency, or by leaving 
the objection or request with an employee of the Agency at the Headquarters of the Agency in 
Wexford during office hours, i.e. 9 a.m.  to 5 p.m. Monday to Friday. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 
     
Noeleen Keavey 
Programme Officer 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 
 
Encl.
 


